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APRIL 19, 2022

AI)M PROGRAM ORIENTATION IN KAPATAGAN NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

TO:      HELEN A. cAslMmo
PSDS-Division ADM Focal Person

1.   Attached  is  a  letter  from  the  School  ADM  Coordinator  of Kapatagan  National  Hich
School inviting you to conduct an orientation to their parents about the ADM Program on
April 27, 2022.

2.   Along this line, you are hereby required to conduct orientation about the ADM program
to the pal.ents of Kapatagan National Hick School on the said date.

3.   For your information & compliance. -
CRISTY C. EPH
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April  1 9,2022

HELEN CASIMIRO

Schools Division ADM Supervisor

Schools Division of Digos City

Roxas Street, Digos City

Dear Ma' am,

Wan Greetings!

Kapatagan National High School will be holding a half day seminar on April 272022 at 8:30 in the
moming  to  11:00  o'clock  in  the  moming.  The  seminar's  theme  is  "Parents:  Help  Building  Your
Child's  Future".   It  will  gather  concerned     ADM  parents  and  will  talk  about  the  Importance  Of
education for their sous' and daughters' which  are belong to SARDO's and PARDO's and as parents,
they have big role to encourage theLr children to  continue their education  in  order to have a bright
futue.

As an advocator of ADM Program, the Kapatagan National High School would  like to invite you to
be our resource speaker during the seminar.

We    hope    that  you  would  be  able  to  fit this  event  in  your  busy  schedule.  The    participants  and
organizers will benefit a lot from your expertise on the topic. If you have queries, please contact me at
0928566S001 or in my messenger Suico Ricllel,

Thank you very much.

Respectfully,

ll,,,E               ,I,I

'|o\tl^l'-C'


